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17 March, 2022 

 
United Nations General Assembly Hall 

New York  
  
Excellencies, ladies and gentlemen,  
 
South Africa aligns itself with the statements of the African Group and the Group of 77 
and China.  
 
We are pleased that the LDC5 process has been able to progress as it has despite 
interruptions. The huge obstacles we have all dealt with in progressing on the SDGs, as 
a result of the COVID-19 pandemic, have been amplified in magnitude and impact for the 
Least Developed Countries (LDCs).  
 
The severity of this situation is well laid out in the introductory section of the Draft Doha 
Programme of Action 




